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ÒThe Greatest Game Ever
Played in DixieÓ John A.
Simpson 2007-06-21 In

1908 baseball was the
only game that mattered
in the South. With no
major league team in the
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region, rivalries
between Southern
Association cities such
as Atlanta, Birmingham,
Memphis, and New Orleans
were heated. This
season, however, no city
was as baseball-crazed
as Nashville, whose Vols
had been league doormat
in 1907. After an
unpromising start, the
Nashville club clawed
its way into contention
during the month of
July, rising into the
upper division, then
into a battle for first.
Local interest
intensified, as the
competitive fire of
Nashville fans was
stoked by sharp-tongued
columnist Grantland Rice
and the city’s three
daily newspapers. By the
time the Vols met the
New Orleans Pelicans for
a season-ending series,
and the championship,
the city was gripped by
a pennant fever that
shut down the commercial
district. Nearly 13,000

people thronged the
Nashville ballpark,
Sulphur Dell, for the
third and deciding
contest. What they saw
was described by Rice as
“the greatest game ever
played in Dixie.”
Long Balls, No Strikes
Joe Morgan 2011-10-12
Nobody loves baseball
more than Joe Morgan.
He's proved it with his
hall-of-fame performance
on the field and his
brilliant color
commentary in the
broadcast booth. Bob
Costas says, "There may
not be anyone alive who
knows more about
baseball than Joe
Morgan. In his playing
days, Morgan was a key
cog in the Big Red
Machine, and he saw the
game at its zenith. From
his perch in the
broadcast booth he
watched as baseball
self-destructed,
culminating in the
devastating strike of
1994. And in 1998, he
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saw the game come back
with baseball's
electrifying resurgence
in the season of
McGwire, Sosa, and the
Yankees. But as great as
'98 was, Joe knows that
baseball still has a lot
of problems. And while
baseball may be back,
Joe wants the fans, the
players, and the owners
to know that some
serious changes still
need to be made. In Long
Balls, No Strikes,
Morgan draws on three
decades' experience and
passion as he dissects
what has gone wrong and
right for baseball. Some
of his insights may seem
unorthodox, some will be
controversial, but
that's never stopped Joe
Morgan before. How do we
improve the game on the
field? Raise the mound
Abolish the designated
hitter forever Make the
umpires learn the strike
zone And that's only the
beginning. . . . How do
we improve the game off

the field? Erase the
invisible color line
that keeps AfricanAmericans from holding
management positions
Expand the talent pool
by sending more scouts
to the inner cities Have
all teams share equally
from the same profit
pool And that's not all.
. . . Joe Morgan doesn't
believe in "the good old
days." Tomorrow's game
can be even better than
yesterday's. But at the
end of the century, the
game stands at a
crossroads. One path
leads right back to the
troubles that nearly
destroyed the game
forever in 1994. The
other leads to a new
Golden Age. If baseball
wants to continue to
thrive, some changes
must be made. But before
there are changes, we
need to ask the right
questions. And if Joe
Morgan doesn't know the
answers, then no one
does.
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Baseball/Literature/Cult
ure Peter Carino
2004-03-19 Since 1995,
the Indiana State
University Conference on
Baseball in Literature
and American Culture has
provided a venue for
scholars to present
their research on
baseball as literary
subject matter and
cultural institution.
Nineteen essays
presented at the 2002
and 2003 ISU conferences
are published in this
work. The essays
demonstrate that
baseball continues to
engage scholars like no
other sport, despite the
game's supposed loss of
stature as the national
game. "A Field of
Questions: W.P. Kinsella
comes to Ithaca,"
reveals Kinsella as
baseball fan and
baseball writer. "'You
don't play the angles,
you're a sap': John
Sayles, Eliot Asinof,
Baseball Labor, and

Chicago in 1919"
examines Sayles' Eight
Men Out in the context
of both Asinof's
historical account of
the fix and Sayles'
earlier and openly
labor-oriented film
Maetwan. "Is Baseball an
American Religion?"
considers three
codified, sociological
definitions of religion
and demonstrates that to
claim baseball is an
American religion
requires more than just
a strong attraction to
the game. "Baseball
Immortals: Character and
Performance On and Off
the Field" analyzes how
character and
performance impact fan
and media perceptions as
well as in terms of a
player's candidacy for
the Hall of Fame. These
are just a few of the
essays, which cover a
broad range of topics
and take a variety of
approaches to those
topics.
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Whatever Happened To-- ?
Mark Kearney 2006-09-30
An entertaining whereare-they-now look at the
fate of some 100
celebrities, newsmakers,
and artifacts from this
countrys past.
Star Struck: An
Encyclopedia of
Celebrity Culture Sam
Riley 2009-12-09 This
balanced examination
looks at America's
pervasive celebrity
culture, concentrating
on the period from 1950
to the present day. • 86
entries by 30
contributors are
alphabetically organized
by topic • A timeline
section covers events
connected with the
development of our
celebrity culture and
will be especially
useful to younger
readers who have not
lived through the entire
period covered by the
book • An extensive
bibliography of works
dealing with celebrity

is provided to encourage
further reading and
examination of the topic
Ray Schalk Brian E.
Cooper 2009-10-21 This
is the first book-length
biography of Hall of
Fame catcher Ray Schalk,
once described as the
yardstick against which
all other catchers were
measured. For years the
top defender at his
position, Schalk was
also a fiery leader on
the field, and he guided
two teams to the World
Series. (One of those
teams, however, was the
1919 Black Sox, whose
conspiracy to throw the
Series left Schalk with
a deep and abiding sense
of betrayal.) After he
retired as a player, the
Illinois native spent
decades as a manager or
coach on the collegiate,
minor league, and major
league levels. Schalk
entered the National
Baseball Hall of Fame in
1955.
Baseball Edward J.
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Rielly 2005-01-01
Baseball: An
Encyclopedia of Popular
Culture looks at
American society through
the prism of its
favorite pastime,
discussing not only the
game itself but a
variety of topics with
significance beyond the
diamond. Its 269
entries, which vary in
length from two hundred
to twenty-five hundred
words, explore the
game?s intersection with
race, gender, art, drug
abuse, entertainment,
business, gambling,
movies, and the shift
from rural to urban
society. ø Filled with
larger-than-life
characters, baseball
legends, sports facts
and firsts, important
milestones, and
observations about daily
life and popular
culture, this
encyclopedia is not only
an excellent reference
source but also an

enjoyable book to
browse.
Iowa Baseball Greats Don
Doxsie 2015-09-18 In the
world of sports, Iowa is
probably best known for
wrestling but the state
has also produced more
than 200 major league
baseball players.
Sixteen of them are
profiled here, including
six Hall of Famers, the
game’s brightest star of
the 19th century, an
American League batting
champion, the only
pitcher to lead the
National League in
strikeouts seven years
in a row, the only
catcher to catch two
back-to-back no-hitters
and one of the most
dominant pitchers in
American League history.
They made their presence
felt off the field, too.
One helped fortify the
game’s racial barriers.
One helped tear them
down. One invented
devices that changed the
game. Two wrote
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instructional books on
baseball. One became
famous so young that he
graced the cover of
national magazines
before graduating from
high school. Each has a
compelling story, some
interwoven with the
game’s greatest moments.
Ahead of the Curve Brian
Kenny 2017-07-04 MLB
Network host and
commentator Brian Kenny
uses stories from
baseball's present and
past to examine why we
sometimes choose
ignorance over
information, and how
tradition can trump
logic, even when
directly contradicted by
evidence.
All Bat, No Glove G.
Richard McKelvey
2004-09-15 The basic
elements of baseball
remain essentially the
same as they were when
the first professional
game was played in the
1870s. Changes in this
sport--when they come--

come slowly. In 1973,
one of baseball's most
drastic changes was
legislated: American
League owners voted to
add one player to the
traditional nine-man
line-up, creating a "10man game" in which a
designated hitter (or
DH) had a regular spot
in the batting order,
and he or a replacement
for him batted for his
club's pitcher(s)
throughout the game.
This change to baseball
rules was approved in
the hopes that DH's
would provide a spark
for the AL's sagging
offenses; an explosion
in hits, homers and runs
would draw more people
to their ballparks and
enable their clubs to
surpass the National
League in the annual
attendance race. This
work offers a
fascinating exploration
of the history and place
of the designated hitter
in the major leagues.
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Baseball's All-Time Best
Hitters Michael J.
Schell 2013-12-03 Tony
Gwynn is the greatest
hitter in the history of
baseball. That's the
conclusion of this
engaging and provocative
analysis of baseball's
all-time best hitters.
Michael Schell
challenges the
traditional list of alltime hitters, which
places Ty Cobb first,
Gwynn 16th, and includes
just 8 players whose
prime came after 1960.
Schell argues that the
raw batting averages
used as the list's basis
should be adjusted to
take into account that
hitters played in
different eras, with
different rules, and in
different ballparks. He
makes those adjustments
and produces a new list
of the best 100 hitters
that will spark debate
among baseball fans and
statisticians
everywhere. Schell

combines the two
qualifications essential
for a book like this. He
is a professional
statistician--applying
his skills to cancer
research--and he has an
encyclopedic knowledge
of baseball. He has
wondered how to rank
hitters since he was a
boy growing up as a
passionate Cincinnati
Reds fan. Over the
years, he has analyzed
the most important
factors, including the
relative difficulty of
hitting in different
ballparks, the length of
hitters' careers, the
talent pool that players
are drawn from, and
changes in the game that
raised or lowered majorleague batting averages
(the introduction of the
designated hitter and
changes in the height
and location of the
pitcher's mound, for
example). Schell's study
finally levels the
playing field, giving
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new credit to hitters
who played in adverse
conditions and
downgrading others who
faced fewer obstacles.
His final ranking of
players differs
dramatically from the
traditional list. Gwynn,
for example, bumps Cobb
to 2nd place, Rod Carew
rises from 28th to 3rd,
Babe Ruth drops from 9th
to 16th, and Willie Mays
comes from off the list
to rank 13th. Schell's
list also gives
relatively more credit
to modern players,
containing 39 whose best
days were after 1960.
Using a fun,
conversational style,
the book presents a
feast of stories and
statistics about
players, ballparks, and
teams--all arranged so
that calculations can be
skipped by general
readers but consulted by
statisticians eager to
follow Schell's methods
or introduce their

students to such basic
concepts as mean,
histogram, standard
deviation, p-value, and
regression. Baseball's
All-Time Best Hitters
will shake up how
baseball fans view the
greatest heroes of
America's national
pastime.
Ed McKean Rich Blevins
2014-07-25 The exemplar
of the major league
slugging shortstop
before either Honus
Wagner or Lou Boudreau,
Ed McKean spent a dozen
seasons as a highprofile contributor to
the Cleveland Spiders,
leading his team to
three playoff berths and
the 1895 Temple Cup
championship. He played
in no fewer than four of
the Society for American
Baseball Research’s “100
greatest games of the
19th century.” This
first McKean biography
returns the charismatic
Irishman to the
spotlight, recounting
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his efforts to reimagine
himself as one of
Cleveland’s original
sports heroes, his
struggle to win a
significant place in fin
de siècle America, and
his leading role in the
Emerald Age of baseball.
Appendices provide his
major league career
batting record, his
year-by-year offensive
rankings, and even lines
from a poem attributed
to him.
Koufax Ed Gruver
2000-01-01 A biography
of the Cy Young award
winner examines the life
and career of the one of
the greatest left-handed
pitchers ever.
Athens' Day in the Sun
Ron Hendry 2006
The Pittsburgh Pirates
All-Time All-Stars David
Finoli 2020-03-01 Let’s
say you’re the manager
of the Pittsburgh
Pirates, deciding which
players should start in
Game 7 of the World
Series against the

American League champs.
But instead of choosing
from the current roster,
you have every player in
the team’s 131-year
history in your
clubhouse. Who’s your
starting pitcher: lefty
John Candelaria, steady
Bert Blyleven, Cy Young
winner Doug Drabek, or
crafty Rip Sewell? Who
bats cleanup—hittingmachine Honus Wagner,
home-run champ Ralph
Kiner, Willie “Pops”
Stargell, or the hugely
talented Barry Bonds?
Combining career stats,
common sense, and a host
of intangibles, veteran
sportswriter Dave Finoli
imagines an
embarrassment of riches
and sets the all-time
All-Star Pirates lineup
for the ages.
A History of the
Baseball Fan Fred Stein
2005-07-01 "This book
examines the role fans
have played in the
formation of modern
baseball and the part
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the sport has played in
the lives of its
devotees. The final
chapter sums up the
fan's importance to the
sport of baseball"-Provided by publisher.
Detroit Tigers 1984 Mark
Pattison The 1984
Detroit tigers roared
out of the gate, winning
their first nine games
of the season and
compiling an eye-popping
35-5 record after the
campaign’s first 40
games--still the best
start ever for any team
in major league history.
The tigers led wire-towire in 1984, becoming
only the third team in
the modern era of the
majors to have done so.
And Detroit’s
determination and
tenacity resulted in a
sweep of the Kansas City
Royals in the AL
playoffs and a five-game
triumph over the San
Diego Padres in the
World Series. And Tigers
fans will tell you that

the bottom of the eighth
inning in Game Five was
the first time Kirk
Gibson hit an iconic
home run in the Fall
Classic. Detroit Tigers
1984: What a Start! What
a Finish!, an effort by
the society of American
Baseball research’s
BioProject Committee,
brings together
biographical profiles of
every Tiger from that
magical season, plus
those of field
management, top
executives, the
broadcasters--even
venerable Tiger Stadium
and the city itself.
Before They Were the
Bombers Jim Reisler
2015-09-17 Many
histories of the New
York Yankees only skim
the early years in their
rush to pick up with the
1919 season when Babe
Ruth joined the team and
go on to celebrate the
careers of Lou Gehrig,
Joe DiMaggio, Mickey
Mantle, and Whitey Ford,
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and the team's World
Series titles. But what
about the Yankees before
these big names? The
early Yankees, who spent
their first 12 years
known as the Highlanders
and were occasionally
known as the Americans
and the Invaders, get
the attention they
deserve in this work. It
tells the story up until
the sale of the Yankees
in December 1914,
beginning with 1903 when
the team was formed from
the remnants of the
Baltimore Orioles. Led
by future Hall of Famers
"Wee" Willie Keeler,
Jack Chesbro, and Clark
Griffith, they were the
most expensive major
league team ever
assembled--but they are
remembered primarily for
their terrible failures,
which included losing a
club-low 103 games in
1908 and finishing 55
games out of first place
in 1912. Yes, the
Yankees.

The Book of Baseball
Literacy David H.
Martinez 2000-09-01 A
handy reference covering
nearly 800 of baseball's
most important yarns,
stats. and stories-everything a fan needs
to know.
Sabermetrics Gabriel B.
Costa 2021-10-27
Sabermetrics: Baseball,
Steroids, and How the
Game has Changed Over
the Past Two Generations
offers an introduction
to this increasing area
of interest to
statisticians, students
of the game, and many
others. Pairing a primer
on the applied math with
an overview of the
origin of the field and
its context within
baseball today, the work
provides an engaging
resource for students
and interested readers.
It includes coverage of
relevant baseball
history, Bill James and
SABR, broken records and
steroids. Drawing on the
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author’s experience
teaching the subject at
Seton Hall University
since 1988, Sabermetrics
also offers practice
questions and solutions
for class use. Provides
an accessible, brief
introduction to the
practice of sabermetrics
Approaches the topic in
context with recent
trends and issues in
baseball Includes
questions and solutions
for math practice
Focus On: 100 Most
Popular American League
All-Stars Wikipedia
contributors
The Pittsburgh Pirates
Encyclopedia David
Finoli 2003
Base Ball 10 Don Jensen
2018-06-28 "One of the
more compelling sportsrelated publications to
come along in a great
while...unostentatious,
solid, and a great
read"—Library Journal
"The journal both
embodies recent trends
and provides a forum for

expanding upon them.
Base Ball thus
represents an exciting
and important
contribution to
literature on the sport.
John Thorn, a respected
historian of early
baseball history, is the
journal's editor and
Base Ball has a firstrate editorial board
and, as a result,
already appears poised
to be among the finest
journals dedicated to
the history of
sports"—Arete "Never
comes up short in the
quality of its content.
In addition to the fine
research articles there
is a valuable section of
book reviews, mostly
dedicated to books
pertaining to 19th
century
baseball"—Nineteenth
Century Notes "An
exciting and important
contribution to
literature on the
sport...seeks to
chronicle, analyze, and
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expand our understanding
of the game during its
long, and seemingly
getting longer, pre-1920
phase"—Society for
American Baseball
Research Bibliography
Committee Newsletter
Offering the best in
original research and
analysis, Base Ball is
an annually published
book series that
promotes the study of
baseball's early
history, from its
protoball roots to 1920,
and its rise to
prominence within
American popular
culture. This volume,
number 10, brings
together 14 articles on
a wide range of topics,
including the role of
physicians in spreading
early baseball; the
game's financial
revolution of 1866, when
teams began charging a
25-cent admission price;
the prejudice that
greeted Japan's Waseda
University team during

its American tour in
1905; the Addie Joss
benefit game and its
place in baseball lore;
the 1867 western tour of
the National Base Ball
Club; and entrenched
ideas about class and
early baseball, with a
focus on the supposedly
blue-collar Pennsylvania
Base Ball Club.
Tinker, Evers, and
Chance Gil Bogen
2003-10-30 Though they
never led the league in
double plays turned, and
though at times they
actively disliked one
another, Joe Tinker,
Johnny Evers, and Frank
Chance of the Chicago
Cubs have for decades
been called one of the
greatest, most colorful
and most memorable
double-play combinations
of all time. But their
places in the Hall of
Fame have been disputed
by some who believe
their reputation rests
with a piece of Franklin
P. Adams doggerel. This

whatever-happened-to-the-hall-of-fame-by-james-bill-1995-paperback

14/27

Downloaded from
data.shopsproject.org on
August 9, 2022 by guest

triple biography of
Tinker, Evers, and
Chance covers each man's
career and life before
and after baseball,
giving special attention
to their relationship on
and off the field. The
author also considers
the trio's induction
into the Hall of Fame in
1946 and examines the
arguments made on both
sides of the debate.
More Than Merkle David
W. Anderson 2003-03-01
?I have done a report of
some kind on the Fred
Merkle story, whether in
print, on radio, or on
TV, on or about its
anniversary, September
23, virtually every year
since I was in college.
The saga has always
seemed to me to be a
microcosm not just of
baseball, nor of
celebrity, but of life.
The rules sometimes
change while you?re
playing the game. Those
you trust to tell you
the changes often don?t

bother to. That for
which history still
mocks you, would have
gone unnoticed if you
had done it a year or a
month or a day before.
That?s who Fred Merkle
is. I have often
proposed September 23 as
a national day of
amnesty, in Fred
Merkle's memory.??Keith
Olbermann, from his
foreword.
The Signal and the Noise
Nate Silver 2012-09-27
Every time we choose a
route to work, decide
whether to go on a
second date, or set
aside money for a rainy
day, we are making a
prediction about the
future. Yet from the
global financial crisis
to 9/11 to the Fukushima
disaster, we often fail
to foresee hugely
significant events. In
The Signal and the
Noise, the New York
Times' political
forecaster and
statistics guru Nate
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Silver explores the art
of prediction, revealing
how we can all build a
better crystal ball. In
his quest to distinguish
the true signal from a
universe of noisy data,
Silver visits hundreds
of expert forecasters,
in fields ranging from
the stock market to the
poker table, from
earthquakes to
terrorism. What lies
behind their success?
And why do so many
predictions still fail?
By analysing the rare
prescient forecasts, and
applying a more
quantitative lens to
everyday life, Silver
distils the essential
lessons of prediction.
We live in an
increasingly data-driven
world, but it is harder
than ever to detect the
true patterns amid the
noise of information. In
this dazzling insider's
tour of the world of
forecasting, Silver
reveals how we can all

develop better foresight
in our everyday lives.
Who's Bigger? Steven S.
Skiena 2013-10-14 The
authors use quantitative
analysis to rank the
prominence of more than
1,000 of history's
biggest figures, while
also discussing trends
gleaned from the
rankings, as well as the
computational methods
used to determine the
rankings.
Frick* John P. Carvalho
2016-11-18 Ford Frick
is best known as the
baseball commissioner
who put the “asterisk”
next to Roger Maris’s
record. But his tenure
as commissioner carried
the game through pivotal
changes—television,
continued integration,
West Coast expansion and
labor unrest. During
those 14 years, and 17
more as National League
president, he witnessed
baseball history from
the perspective of a man
who began as a
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sportswriter. This
biography of Frick,
whose tenure sparked
lively debate about the
commissioner’s role,
provides a detailed
narrative of his career
and the events and
characters of mid–20th
century baseball.
Tony Oliva Thom
Henninger 2015-04-01 If
not for the botched Bay
of Pigs invasion,
Minnesota might never
have known one of its
most popular baseball
players, Twins threetime batting champion
and eight-time All-Star
Tony Oliva. In April
1961, the twenty-twoyear-old Cuban prospect
failed to impress the
Twins in a tryout, but
the sudden rupture in
U.S.–Cuba relations made
a return visa all but
impossible. The story of
how Oliva’s unexpected
stay led to a second
chance and success with
the Twins—as well as
decades of personal and

cultural isolation—is
told for the first time
in this full-scale
biography of the man the
fans affectionately call
“Tony O.” With
unprecedented access to
the very private Oliva,
baseball writer Thom
Henninger captures what
life was like for the
Cuban newcomer as he
adjusted to major league
play and American
culture—and at the same
time managed to earn
Rookie of the Year
honors and win the
American League batting
title in his first two
seasons, all while
playing with a knuckle
injury. Packed with
never-before-published
photographs, the book
follows Oliva through
the 1965 season, all the
way to the World Series,
and then, with repaired
knuckle and knee, into
one of the most dramatic
pennant races in
baseball history in
1967. Through the voices
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of Oliva, his family,
and his
teammates—including the
Cuban players who shared
his cultural challenges
and the future Hall of
Famers he mentored, Rod
Carew and Kirby
Puckett—the personal and
professional highs and
lows of the years come
alive: the Gold Glove
Award in 1966, a third
batting title in 1971,
the devastating injury
that curtailed his
career, and, through it
all, the struggle to
build a family and
recover the large and
close-knit one he had
left behind in Cuba.
Nearly forty years after
Oliva’s retirement, the
debate continues over
whether his injuryshortened career was
Hall of Fame caliber—a
question that gets a
measured and resounding
answer here.
Rumors of Baseballês
Demise Robert Cull
2006-02-16 "Comparing

the baseball of the
1950s to the game of
today, this author
examines the widespread
dissatisfaction with
major league baseball,
considers how modern
teams differ from those
of the past, and
reflects on whether
professional baseball
remains a tr
Pete Rose Kostya Kennedy
2014-03-11 Best-selling
author Kostya Kennedy
delivers evocative
answers in his
fascinating
reexamination of Pete
Rose’s life; from his
cocky and charismatic
early years through his
storied playing career
to his bitter war
against baseball’s
hierarchy to the man we
find today—still
incorrigible, still
adored by many. Where
has his improbable saga
landed him in the
redefined, post-steroid
world? Do we feel any
differently about Pete
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Rose today? Should we?
Negro Leaguers and the
Hall of Fame Steven R.
Greenes 2020-09-01 Since
1971, 35 Negro League
baseball players and
executives have been
admitted to the Hall of
Fame. The Negro League
Hall of Fame admissions
process, which has now
been conducted in four
phases over a 50-year
period, can be
characterized as
idiosyncratic at best.
Drawing on baseball
analytics and surveys of
both Negro League
historians and veterans,
this book presents an
historical overview of
NLHOF voting, with an
evaluation of whether
the 35 NL players
selected were the best
choices. Using modern
metrics such as Wins
Above Replacement (WAR),
24 additional Negro
Leaguers are identified
who have Hall of Fame
qualifications. Brief
biographies are included

for HOF-quality players
and executives who have
been passed over, along
with reasons why they
may have been excluded.
A proposal is set forth
for a consistent and
orderly HOF voting
process for the Negro
Leagues.
Whatever Happened to
"Super Joe"? Russell
Schneider 2006 Remember
"Super Joe" Charboneau?
Many Indians fans do,
even though his flashin-the-pan career with
the Tribe flamed out
quickly. (Maybe it's
because the onetime
Rookie of the Year could
open beer bottles with
his eye socket and drink
through his nose.) This
book catches up with him
more than forty former
Cleveland Indians
players of the 1960s,
'70s, and '80s who also
won a place in fans
hearts even though their
careers didn't lead them
to the Hall of
Fame.Veteran
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sportswriter Russ
Schneider tracked down
these former Tribe
journeymen and got them
to reminisce about their
Cleveland days and what
became of them since.The
Indians teams of those
years were terrible. But
many of the players were
loveable--or at least
memorable. Like "Dirty
Kurt" Bevacqua, so named
because of his uniform,
not his style of play.
Harold “Gomer” Hodge had
a southern drawl that
wooed Tribe fans and
claimed to have a 4.000
batting average. At 165
lbs “Scrappy” Jack
Brohamer earned his name
not only for his size,
but also for his style
of play. Charlie Spikes,
also known as the
“Bogalusa Bomber,”
appeared to be the
Indian's savior for the
'70s, but eventually
found himself on the
bottom of the pile.
These stories and dozens
more will take Tribe

fans back to an age
before multi-million
dollar superstars when
the players were in it
for the love of the
game.
Fouled Away Clifton Blue
Parker 2010-06-28 A
hundred and ninety-one.
Mention the number
anywhere near a ballpark
and before you can ask
who or what, fans will
almost certainly shape
their lips with a single
word: Wilson. They'll
tell you Hack Wilson, a
burly, bull-necked
outfielder who roamed
Wrigley Field in the
1920s and 1930s, was the
man who drove in 191
runs in 1930--more than
most players had hits. A
few of them will know
that in 1929, Wilson
racked up 159 RBI and
hit 39 home runs. Still
fewer might be able to
tell you that for the
four seasons 1927-1930,
the slugger hit no fewer
than 30 home runs a
season and drove home no
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fewer than 120. But you
are unlikely to find
more than a handful of
fans who know how the
Cub great's career came
to an end. Or when. Or
why. The heir apparent
to Ruth's title of
world-beater, Wilson was
a star by his late 20s
and a record setter by
30. But he was also an
alcoholic who was as
practiced at swinging
his fists as he was his
bat. By his early 30s
his days as a full-time
player were behind him,
and by 48 he was dead;
his son refused to claim
the body. This biography
examines the turbulent
life and career of one
of the most dominant
short-stint powerhitters
ever to pull on a
uniform. From Wilson's
early career as a
steelworker, through his
time as the beloved
ballplayer and icon for
the City of Big
Shoulders to his days as
a down-on-his-luck

baseball washout and
itinerant laborer, an
unflinching look at this
Hall of Famer is
provided.
Baseball Miscellany
Matthew Silverman
2011-03-09 Why does a
curveball curve? What is
a ?can of corn”? Why was
Joe DiMaggio called the
?Yankee Clipper”? ?Who
wrote ?Take Me Out to
the Ballgame”? How many
times did Ty Cobb steal
home? In Baseball
Miscellany, the
fascinating history and
lore of our national
pastime is finally
revealed! For example,
the reason a curveball
curves is that its spin
drags a layer of air
across one surface of
the ball faster than it
does across the opposite
surface. A ?can of corn”
is slang for an easy-tocatch fly ball, the term
originating from a
general store clerk
reaching up and dropping
a can from a high shelf.
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Sportswriters dubbed Joe
DiMaggio the ?Yankee
Clipper” because he
glided about the
outfield with beauty and
grace, like a clipper
ship on the ocean. The
lyrics to ?Take Me Out
to the Ballgame” were
written in 1908 by
vaudeville star Jack
Norworth, who, while
riding the subway, was
inspired by a sign that
said ?Baseball
Today?Polo Grounds.” And
the great Ty Cobb stole
home a whopping fiftyfour times?fifty more
than the career leader
in total stolen bases,
Rickey Henderson. Packed
with all manner of
delightful surprises,
beautiful illustrations
and photographs, and
delicious nuggets of
information, Baseball
Miscellany demystifies
the origins and customs
of America’s most
celebrated game. From
spring training through
the World Series, you’ll

be entertained with fun,
little-known facts. Why
do baseball players wear
stirrup socks? Who
invented the catcher’s
mask? What Major League
team passed up on
signing eighteen-yearold Willie Mays in 1949?
Settle into your
favorite armchair, grab
some peanuts or Cracker
Jacks, and find out!
The Mind of Bill James
Scott Gray 2006-03-14
The first book to
chronicle the life and
ideas of “the serious
baseball fan’s high
priest” (New York
Times), the impact of
his brilliant and
entertaining writings,
and how someone who
never pitched a ball,
held a bat, or managed a
team fundamentally
changed the way baseball
is interpreted,
analyzed, and even
played. Bill James has
been called “baseball’s
shrewdest analyst”
(Slate) and “part of
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baseball legend” (The
New Yorker), and his
Baseball Abstract has
been acclaimed as the
“holy book of baseball”
(Chicago Tribune).
Thirty years ago, James
introduced a new
approach to evaluating
players and strategies,
and now his theories
have become
indispensable tools for
agents, statistics
analysts, maverick
general managers, and
anyone who is serious
about understanding the
game. James began
writing about baseball
while working at a
factory in his native
Kansas. In lively, often
acerbic prose, he used
statistics to challenge
entrenched beliefs and
uncover surprising
truths about the game.
His annual Baseball
Abstract captured the
attention of fans and
front offices and went
on to become a
bestselling staple of

the baseball book
category. In 2002, the
Boston Red Sox hired
James as an advisor. Two
years later they
achieved their longawaited World Series
triumph. The Mind of
Bill James tells the
story of how a gifted
outsider inspired a new
understanding of
baseball. It delves
deeply into James’s
essential
wisdom–including his
surprising beliefs about
pitch counts and the
importance of battingorder, thoughts on
professionalism and
psychology, and why
teams tend to develop
the characteristics that
are least favored by
their home parks. It
also brings together his
best writing, much of it
long out of print, as
well as insights from
new interviews. Written
with James’ full
cooperation, it is at
once an eye-opening
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portrait of baseball’s
virtuoso analyst and a
treasury of his
idiosyncratic genius.
For the Good of the
Country David Finoli
2015-09-11 Like
virtually every other
aspect of American life,
baseball was affected by
World War II. Many of
its players left the
playing field for the
battlefield, but the
game continued, played
by those who stayed
behind. Wartime baseball
entertained a nation in
desperate need of a
diversion and a morale
boost in a time of
crisis. This book
studies baseball during
World War II, with both
a statistical analysis
of the game and stories
of its players--those
who went to war and
those who did not. It
provides recaps for each
season between 1942 and
1945, and season-byseason recaps and
highlights for each

team. Starting lineups
of the war years are
compared to the starting
lineups of 1941 (the
last year of peacetime
baseball) to show how
dramatically the war
changed the game. A list
of players who went to
war is provided, along
with a list of players
who replaced them on the
roster if they were
starters or starting
pitchers. Brief
statistical sketches of
players who went to the
war discuss their play
before and after and how
they were replaced.
Other lists include
wartime players who lost
their starting jobs in
1946; minor league
players who died in the
war; and Negro League
players who were
drafted.
Die Berechnung der
Zukunft Nate Silver
2013-09-02 Zuverlässige
Vorhersagen sind doch
möglich! Nate Silver ist
der heimliche Gewinner
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der amerikanischen
Präsidentschaftswahlen
2012: ein begnadeter
Statistiker, als
»Prognose-Popstar« und
»Wundernerd« weltberühmt
geworden. Er hat die
Wahlergebnisse aller 50
amerikanischen
Bundesstaaten absolut
exakt vorausgesagt –
doch damit nicht genug:
Jetzt zeigt Nate Silver,
wie seine Prognosen in
Zukunft Terroranschläge,
Umweltkatastrophen und
Finanzkrisen verhindern
sollen. Gelingt ihm die
Abschaffung des Zufalls?
Warum werden
Wettervorhersagen immer
besser, während die
Terrorattacken vom
11.09.2001 niemand
kommen sah? Warum
erkennen Ökonomen eine
globale Finanzkrise
nicht einmal dann, wenn
diese bereits begonnen
hat? Das Problem ist
nicht der Mangel an
Informationen, sondern
dass wir die verfügbaren
Daten nicht richtig

deuten. Zuverlässige
Prognosen aber würden
uns helfen, Zufälle und
Ungewissheiten
abzuwehren und unser
Schicksal selbst zu
bestimmen. Nate Silver
zeigt, dass und wie das
geht. Erstmals wendet er
seine
Wahrscheinlichkeitsrechn
ung nicht nur auf
Wahlprognosen an,
sondern auf die großen
Probleme unserer Zeit:
die Finanzmärkte,
Ratingagenturen,
Epidemien, Erdbeben, den
Klimawandel, den
Terrorismus. In all
diesen Fällen gibt es
zahlreiche Prognosen von
Experten, die er
überprüft – und erklärt,
warum sie meist falsch
sind. Gleichzeitig
schildert er, wie es
gelingen kann, im
Rauschen der Daten die
wesentlichen
Informationen
herauszufiltern. Ein
unterhaltsamer und
spannender Augenöffner!
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Whatever Happened to the
Hall of Fame Bill James
1995-04-06 Arguing about
the merits of players is
the baseball fan's
second favorite pastime
and every year the Hall
of Fame elections spark
heated controversy. In a
book that's sure to
thrill--and infuriate-countless fans, Bill
James takes a hard look
at the Hall, probing its
history, its politics
and, most of all, its
decisions.
The 50 Greatest Players
in Pittsburgh Pirates
History David Finoli
2016-03-10 The
Pittsburgh Pirates have
a vast and celebrated
history dating back to
1887, winning five World
Championships and nine
National League pennants
since their inception.
Many baseball legends
have called Pittsburgh
home, including Hall of
Famers Honus Wagner,
Roberto Clemente, Paul
Waner, and Arky Vaughan.

Although the Pirates
have had their fair
share of losing seasons,
recent postseason
appearances have brought
life back into this
storied franchise. The
50 Greatest Players in
Pittsburgh Pirates
History celebrates the
best to ever wear a
Pirate uniform. David
Finoli carefully and
diligently ranks the
Steel City icons based
on statistics, awards,
achievements, and
postseason success. Each
entry includes
biographical
information,
accomplishments, and
recaps of the player’s
greatest moments. In
addition to stories of
glory on the field,
Finoli also shares
important events that
took place away from the
diamond, such as Roberto
Clemente personally
bringing supplies to
earthquake-ravaged
Nicaragua, a selfless
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act that led to his
tragic death. Two
concluding chapters
cover the ten Pirates
who almost made the cut
and the players who went
on to greatness after
leaving the Pittsburgh
organization. More than
25 photographs
throughout the book
enhance the rankings of

these Pittsburgh
legends. Sure to inspire
debate and controversy
among Pirate fans old
and new, The 50 Greatest
Players in Pittsburgh
Pirates History is an
engaging look at the
many players who have
been a part of the
franchise’s long and
memorable history.
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